
 
PERTH & KINROSS COUNCIL 

 
FLOOD RISK MANAGEMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT (2009) 

 
ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 2005 

 
Perth & Kinross Council, as lead local authority for the Tay Local Plan District, has 
determined in accordance with Section 8(1) of the above Act that a Strategic 
Environmental Assessment is not required for the following document.   
 

• The Tay Local Flood Risk Management Plan (2022-2028). 
 
This determination was made with consideration of the criteria set out in Schedule 2 
of the Act, and through consulting the SEA consultation authorities. 
 
This notice is hereby known as ‘The Determination’. 
 
Copies of The Determination, Screening Report and Statement of Reasons can be 
obtained at no cost and during normal office hours from the address below: 
 
Flooding Team 
Communities Service 
Perth & Kinross Council 
Pullar House 
35 Kinnoull Street 
Perth PH1 5GD 
E-mail: Flood@pkc.gov.uk 
 
The aforementioned documents can also be viewed online at: 
 
http://www.pkc.gov.uk/frmplans  
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